
Theosophical Order of Service - Australia 

A Union of those who Love  

– in the Service of All that suffers. 

TOS AGM  

Each year a number of National projects are approved for the coming year.  This year’s 

Australian National Projects are: 

• Qandeel Home Schools (4 of) in Pakistan, 

• The Golden Link College in the Philippines,  

• The Syrian Refugee Project sponsored by the Italian TOS, and 

• The HPB Hostel at Adyar 

Local offerings can be directed to any of these projects by forwarding the donations to the 

National Treasurer with a note identifying which project(s) the funds are to be allocated to. 

I have just received the latest set of reports from Pakistan on the activities of the Qandeel 

Home Schools.  The feedback we are receiving is very inspiring and I felt that I must share 

some of this feedback (a picture from each school).  Many children are being helped through 

this wonderful project. 

    

Peace Work 

“First keep peace with yourself, then you can also bring peace to others” - Thomas a Kempis. 

With this thought in mind here are some ideas for the future: 

• International Day of Peace - 21st of September - is on a Saturday this year and is an 

event well worth participating in some way as part of our TOS peace work.  

A common activity on this day is a one minute silence at 12 noon. Designed to create a 

‘Peace Wave’ that moves around the globe. 

• Self-Transformation workshop facilitation is available for any groups wishing to 

undertake the course.  Contact me and we can see what can be organised. 

I know many TOS activities are happening around Australia.  Send me a brief description 

(and a picture) of what is happening locally and we can share them as inspiration for all.   

Cheers. 

George Wester 

National Coordinator 

Email: tos.australia@gmail.com 


